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4th March 2022 

 
Dear Parent/Carers 
 
Your views are very important to us and we use them as part of our ongoing review and 
school improvement work.  
 
As well as survey questionnaires which we periodically use, it is also useful to capture more 
‘open-ended’ views at our parent/carer consultations.  To that end, there will be sheets 
available for you to complete on the day of your consultation.  I have attached the sheet to 
this ‘parentmail’ for your reference or for you to complete prior and bring along. 
 
A deposit box will be available on the evening for your use. 
 
Your continuing support is greatly appreciated and I thank you in advance for your time with 
regards to this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
H Comfort 
Executive Headteacher 
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March 2022 
 
If you are pleased with anything we have done in relation to the education and or/pastoral 
provision for your child in this school please write it below.  
 
If there is anything you think we could do to improve the education and/or pastoral 
provision for your child in this school please also write it below.  
 
From time to time we may wish to quote and attribute the comments made, please indicate 
below if you wish your comments to be kept confidential to the leadership team within the 
school. 
 
Thanking you in advance for your time in completing this. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Name: _____________________________________________________________________ 
 
Reason for not wishing to give name (if applicable) 
 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
 
Child[ren] in Class[es] _________________________________________________________ 
 
□ Please tick if you would like your comments to remain confidential to the leadership  
    team within the school.  


